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Town of Tamworth 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

December 01, 2014 

Town Office 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

PRESENT: James Hidden, Steve Gray & John Roberts 

 

OTHERS 

PRESENT: Town Administrator Cassandra Pearce and other Department Heads as their 

budgets were scheduled.   

   

 Chairman Hidden called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. 

 

 

BUDGET REVIEWS: The Board met with various department heads to review the proposed 2015 

budget. 

 

The board recessed the meeting at 12:25 p.m. for a lunch break. 

 

The meeting reconvened at 1:10 p.m. 

 

The Board met with various department heads to review the proposed 2015 

budget. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Motion made by Chairman Hidden to adjourn at 3:50 p.m.  Motion seconded by 

Selectman Gray and passed unanimously.   

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cassandra M. Pearce 

Town Administrator 

 

Approved by Board of Selectmen 

 

 

_________________________ 

James S. Hidden 

 

 

__________________________ 

Steven Gray 

 

_________________________ 

John E. Roberts 

 


